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American Legion  
Twin Cities Post 313, Inc. 

500 Magnolia Avenue 
Larkspur, CA 94939-1329 

415-924-6283   �E-mail:  
americanlegion313@gmail.com 

Commander Bob Means 
1stvicelegion313@gmail.com 415-924-5644 
1st VC/Membership/Financial Officer Tom Beck 
trbeck@me.com 415-992-1743 
2nd Vice Commander Bill Brennen 
billnm@sbcglobal.net 415-927-0393 
3rd Vice Commander C.J. Carrillo 
carycjcarrillo@gmail.com                        415-637-8625  
Past Commander  Gene Plocki 
americanlegion313@gmail.com 415-924-2854 
Sergeant- at-Arms    Dan Brennen  
danbrennen@sbcglobal.net 415-300-6406 
Adjutant   
Deputy Adjutant                                     
Asst. Financial Officer   
Asst. Property Mgmt. Bill Howard 
Board of Health Liaison (Marin Country)415-827-0227 
City of Larkspur Liaison                hwhoward@aol.com 
Historian Bob Bonderud 
bonderud@pacbell.net 415-457-4439 
Facilities Manager Matt Markham 
mattrmarkham@gmail.com  415- 548-0294 
Member-at-Large Bob Gonzalez 
bobsrags@gmail.com 415-924-6834 
Member-at-Large Bill Howard 
hwhoward@aol.com                              415-924-0227                               
Chaplain Rev. Palmer O. Wilkins 
revrobinhood@aol.com 415-897-7859 
Service Officer                                    Sean Stephens 
veterans@marincounty.org                    415-473-6193 
Auxiliary Unit 
President                                               Elena  Bartley 
charcoal2@comcast.net 415-686-1589 
1st Vice President                                   Donna Ford 
                                                               415-596-0996 
2nd Vice President Maxine Cohen 
                                                               415-924-3833 
Past President    Pauline Angleman 

415-924-3447 
Secretary Yolanda Fugate 

415-924-0323 
Treasurer                    
Historian: Brenda McKown 

415-927-7731 
Chaplain:                                      Margaret St. John 
                                                            415-884-0438 

Commander Bob Means 
The state of the Post is strong. Condition of the facility continues to im-

prove. Sometimes many of the small items are not apparent but do fit 

into the big picture. Our goal is to leave a lasting memorial to those Ser-

vice Members who will be here far into the future. 

  

Election of officers will occur at our General Membership meeting in 

April. Please plan to attend and cast your vote. All current officers have 

committed to continue their service with (hopefully) a couple new fac-

es. Slate to be published next newsletter. 

  

Thanks to member Kit Kubitz for his continuing work sending Care 

Packages  to units stationed in the "ongoing war on terror". Your Post 

considers this worthy of our financial support. 

  

We are partnering with Marin Highlanders Rugby Club to host a Super 

Bowl party. See ad on page 4. Children are welcome and activities will 

be provided. 
 

First Vice Commander Tom Beck 
Hello 2016!  A lot was accomplished in 2015 and we are already eyeing 

more projects for 2016.  We hope to have A/C in the bar before it gets 

warm again.  Those of you that come to our Labor Day picnic might 

notice that it gets a little warm in the bar on hot days.  Problem fixed. 

 

On the membership front, we are doing well but need more renewals to 

come in.  For those of you that have renewed, thank you!!!!! 

 

My door is always open. 

 
Financial Officer Tom Beck 
For 2015, we spent a lot of money.  New cabinets and carpet in the 

clubroom, new bathrooms and a complete refurbishing of the chande-

liers in the Hall.  With all this we still ended up with an operating profit 

of over $12k and ended up at almost $71k in the bank, exceeding our 

(Continued on page 3) 

Officers & Staff  
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stated reserve requirement of $70k.  We are looking 

for 2016 to be another strong year financially. 

 
District V Representatives Sought 
District V holds quarterly meetings at various posts 

throughout the district.  Attendees will deliver the 

Post report and bring back District updates.  Attendees 

receive Post dress shirt and tie, garrison cap, and are 

reimbursed a per diem allowance and mileage.  The 

next meeting is February 14th in Santa Rosa.  Contact 

Commander Means if interested.   
 
 

Member Discount Programs 
Were you aware of the many discounts available to 
American Legion members?  Discounts are offered in 
many areas.  Home Services discounts are described 
below. 

LifeStation 

Are you worried about a fall or other emergency situa-

tion for yourself or a loved one? With a LifeStation 

Medical Alert system, help is available 24 hours a 

day, 7 days a week with just the press of a button. In 

the event of a fall or other emergency, pressing the 

waterproof button on your LifeStation medical alert 

pendant will connect you with our UL Listed Monitor-

ing center where a certified Care Specialist will con-

tact emergency services and your friends and family. 

Provider since: 2014 

Visit Web site 

Phone: (855) 705-5885 

 

Sears 
Sears makes it easy to choose and purchase the latest 

home appliances through the Sears Member Purchase 

Program. Available exclusively through Sears Com-

mercial Sales, members will receive a private selec-

tion consultation with a Sears professionally trained 

specialist and additionally receive Preferred Affiliate 

Program Pricing, backed by Sears’ Matching Plus Pol-

icy. 

Provider since: 2007 

Legion ID: #CU-067849 | Phone: (972) 316-0702 

Email: americanlegion@searshc.com 

 

(Continued from page 1) 

Post 313 Breakfast 
Wednesday, February 10, 2016 

 
   8:30 am in Club Room 
$5.00  (All you can eat!) 

 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with 
cheese, pancakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room  

 
Call Bill Brennen (415-927-0393)  

or Leave message at the Post (415-924-6283). 

 VALENTINE’S      
DAY                      LUNCHEON 
FOR     MARIN     COUNTY     
WOMEN VETERANS 

Sunday, February 14, 2016 

11:30 AM to 2:00 PM 

American Legion Log Cabin 

San Anselmo 

RSVP by February 1 to 

Meg Tarantino  

tomandmegtaranno@gmail.com 
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  and   

Invite You, Your Friends and Family to Join Us 
Sunday, February 7th, 2:00 pm 

 Post 313, 500 Magnolia Avenue, Larkspur 
 

Multiple Screens  

Fundraising Pool 

Potluck & Hosted Bar 


